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We Serve

District 14-K Communicating with Our Members

The second annual
Golf Outing will be spon-
sored by Pa. Lions Beacon
Lodge  Camp on
Saturday, August 25, at
American Legion
Country Club, Mount
Union, PA 17066. Check-
in is at 12:00 Noon, with a
shotgun start at 1:00  p.m.

The format is 18-hole.
The price is $70/golfer,
which includes greens
fees, cart, prizes and
awards, snacks, beer,
soda and water all day,
and an awards dinner fol-
lowing play. Make checks
payable to Pa. Lions
Beacon Lodge, c/o Brian
McCarl, 3214  6th Ave.,
Beaver Falls, PA 15010. 

It is limited to 100
players, so that's first

come, first served. 
Prizes include 1st

Place Team, $300.00; 2nd
Place Team, $200.00 and
3rd Place Team, $100.00,
plus Skill Prizes on all par
3's: Longest Drive,
Longest Putt, $50.00.

Add-Ons
• Overnight  Accomo-

dations at Beacon Lodge
Camp, $20 per person,
per night. (Call Beacon
Lodge 814-542-2511 to
make reservations.)

• Early Bird Golf - 18
holes Friday, Aug. 24, all
day. 

• Dinner Only, $12/
person. Call Brian
McCarl, 724-312-3676 to
make arrangements.

Golf Outing Set for Beacon
Lodge at Mount Union, Pa.

The final breakfast
Cabinet Meeting of
District 14-K for the 2017-
2018 Lions year was held
on Saturday, June 9 at the
Brass Rail Restaurant in
Allentown.  

First off, it had a note
from Global Membership
chairperson, PCC  Lion
Karen Brady, that the dis-
trict lost 16 members
since the last Cabinet
meeting, down from 875
members to 859, as we
continue to lose mem-
bers..

She said that Lions
Clubs International has a
special deal for the
month of June. They are
waiving entrance fees for
new members who join
between June 7 and June
30. “This is a great incen-

tive to ask someone to
join and for them to join
now. Everyone you know
deserves to be asked to
join Lions. Remember to
tell them that it is a privi-
lege to be asked, and let
them know what your
club does in the commu-
nity, what we do in our
district, and what Lions
in general do for the rest
of the world.”  Though
the Lions year ends soon,
the month is still young.

On the opposite page
of the minutes taken by
Lion Cheryl Fatzinger at
the meeting, District
Governor Donald
Kaufman listed activities
for the third quarters --
367 activities, 6,027 Lions
hours, 42,535 people
served, $13,921 funds

raised, and  $42,789
funds donated. The final
words: “Every Member
Matters.”

Committee Reports
PDG Glen Santee,

chairman for  the 100-
year Lions Club
International  anniver-
sary, reported that it will
conclude on July 4th.
Going into the anniver-
sary year, LCI's goal was
to serve 100 million peo-
ple in four areas: Youth,
Environment, Vision and
Hunger. We went way
beyond that. The majori-
ty of our clubs received
patches and legacy proj-
ect recognition. Many
clubs filled their websites
with photos of celebra-
tions along with memo-
ries of past events.

He said, “We are
going into the future as
Lions more dedicated
than ever to live our
theme WE SERVE! Now
look forward to what we
as clubs of 14-K are going
to do to embrace our
future!  There is no limit
to what we can do. Use
your voice and ability to
shape your Lions future.
You are the Lions who
are changing the world.
Thank you!”

RULES for clubs who
purchase Peace Poster
kits have been given by
chairperson PDG Joe

Chunko, who gave them
again at the meeting. The
theme to be followed by
boys and girls in schools
or in organized groups is
“Kindness Matters.”  The
kits cost $11.95, plus
shipping, handling and
any applicable taxes. The
deadline for clubs to
order them from the Club
Supplies Sales Depart-
ment at Lions headquar-
ters is October 1.

LIONS OF PA report
given by PDG Linwood
Gehris showed a balance

Continued on Page 3

Year-end Cabinet Meeting Held by
District 14-K in Allentown Diner

At a special Executive
Committee Meeting
called by Honorary
District Governors
Advisory Committee
President Larry Snyder
on Wednesday, June 20,
2018, Immediate District
Governor Donald R.
Kaufman was unani-
mously appointed 1st
First Vice District
Governor of District 14-K
in a count of 19 votes,
subject to the further
approval of Lions Clubs
International.

Despite several
attempts to fill the office
of 2nd Vice District
Governor in the year
2017-18, no one stepped
up to the plate, and thus
no one was on the official
ballot for 1st VDG at the
May 24, 2018 District
Convention.

It was decided to take
this route, by appoint-
ment at this Special
Meeting, with Gov.

Kaufman as the nominee.
A Letter of Intent and

a Club Resolution were
received by the Honorary
D.G. Advisory
Committee requesting
that D.G. Kaufman's
name be placed in nomi-
nation to be appointed as
First Vice-District
Governor.

Governor Kaufman
read his qualifications at
the meeting: A Lion since
2011, he has served as
club tail twister, club 3rd
VDG, club 2nd VDG, club
President and District
Governor for 2017-2018.
The letter was signed by
District Governor Donald
R. Kaufman.

A Letter of Resolution
was received from the
Emmaus Lions Club stat-
ing that the Board of
Directors and the mem-
bership of the Emmaus
Lions Club supports the
candidacy of District
Governor Kaufman, as a
member in good standing
of the Emmaus Lions
Club, for the high office
of First Vice-District
Governor for the year
2018-2019. The letter was
signed by the Club
President, Lion Marty
Beers, and Club Secretary,
Lion Elliot Billman.

Continued on Page 2

14-K IPDG Kaufman Appointed
To Fill 1st Vice Dist. Gov. Slot 

IPDG-1VPG DON KAUFMAN

Incoming DG Karlene Laub accepts gavel from DG Don Kaufman.



A reminder to the
Lions, Lionesses and
Leos: The deadline for
reservations is very near
for the Banner Exchange

between the Emmaus
Lions Club and the
Upper Lehigh Lions Club
- Monday, July 2.

DG Don Kaufman

and president Lion Marty
Beers of the Emmaus club
will turn the banner over
to incoming District
Governor Karlene Laub
of the Upper Lehigh
Lions and the incoming
club president Lion Gus
DeKrell/Lion Ruthann
Krause on Wednesday,
July 11 at the Nova
Ambulance Hall, 2375
Levans Rd., Ormrod,
Coplay, PA 18037 (near
intersection of Rt. 329 &
Levans Rd.). The social
hour is at 5:30 p.m., fol-
lowed by dinner at 6:30
p.m. when the entrees are
ham and chicken and all
the trimmings.  Then
comes the exchange. It's
the first big event for our
newest district governor,
an exciting time in her
Lion's journey.   “Roar - r,
Lions ! !”

Reservations  at
$23.00 per person should
be sent to Lion Shirley
Rennolds, payable to the
Upper Lehigh Lions
Club, at her address, 4970
Rt. 873, Schnecksville, PA
18078.

1st Vice Dist. 
Gov. Slot

Continued from Page 1

Nominations were then
opened to the floor. There
being none, PCC Howell
W. Hawk made a motion
to appoint District
Governor Donald R.
Kaufman as First Vice-
District Governor of
District 14-K for the Lions
Year 2018-2019, and that
the nominations for the
position of First Vice-
District Governor be
closed. PDG John C.
Kratzer seconded the
motion. The vote carried.

The district is still
without a 2nd VDG. If
anyone who is qualified
for the position, he or she
should inform IPDG
Kaufman or DG Laub. 

Upper Lehigh Lions
Club is home to eight
Past District Governors.

1st Vice District Governor
Message

Support Our New Governor;

2nd VDG Still Needed

By the time you read this, PDG Don and I will
have attended the International Convention in Las
Vegas and I am now officially your District Governor.
It has been a long time coming. The past two years
have been filled with training, new experiences, lots
of help from the Executive Committees and from
many Past District Governors. Special thanks go out
to PDG Marsha Johnston and to PDG Don Kaufman.
Without their guidance and encouragement, I would
not be as prepared as I am. PDG Don has started a
momentum in this district that I am compelled to
continue. His Council of Governors has been an
inspiration to myself and the 2018-2019 Council of
Governors. As new Governors throughout
Pennsylvania, we understand the need to better com-
municate with our clubs and make sure information
is disbursed in a timely manner and changes are
made.

One change I’ve made this year is the way I
interact with my clubs. I’ve sent a letter to all clubs
explaining that there will be no formal Governors
visitation. I want to work beside you, not appear to
be above you. That is what our Lions toast means,
“Not above you, not beneath you but WITH you.” I
want to be part of you. But I do have a message for
all clubs, and I would like to get that message to you.

Please come to your Zone meeting. I will attend
one of your Zone meetings this year and will be your
one and only speaker. This will allow me the oppor-
tunity to talk with you and your club.

For those clubs that would like me to address a
specific topic or situation, I will do my best to come
to a meeting. Also, please remember to ask the GLT
(Global Leadership Team) Chairman, PDG Fred
Folland, the GST (Global Service Team) Chairperson,
PDG Marsha Johnston and the GMT (Global
Membership Team) Chairperson, PCC Karen Brady
to make a visit to your club to help you with ideas in
these areas.

Now, let’s get going and saddle up for a differ-
ent and exciting year.
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Dates to Remember
International Convention 
at Las Vegas, Nevada

Lions Appreciation Day at
Beacon Lodge

Charitable Enterprises Mtg. 

★ ★ ★  ★ ★ ★  ★

July 3
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Family owned and operated for over 100 years.

George G. Bensing
Funeral Home, Inc.

A Full Service Funeral Home, Offering

Affordable, Traditional & Cremation

Services to Families of all Faiths.

John H. Simons, Supervisor

Frances Bensing, Funeral Director

2165 Community Drive

(Route 946 Moorestown)

Bath, PA 18014

610-759-3901
www.bensingfuneralhome.com

610-759-3901

George G. Bensing
Funeral Home, Inc.

ON-SITE
CREMATIONS

Deadline Near for Banner Exchange
From Emmaus To Upper Lehigh

COMING EVENTS
BATH LIONS - Bingo at Northampton Exchange
Club Community Days Fair on July 12 to 14, in
Borough  of Northampton Park. . . . .Also just ahead
- Bath Community Days and Spuds & Suds events.  

UPPER LEHIGH LIONS - Lions Festival & Crafts in
the Grove at Neffs Union Church - 41st Annual
Festival on Friday, July 27, 7 to 10 p.m. and Saturday,
July 28, 7 to 10 p.m.  Refreshments, Great Food,
Band Music two nights, Games and Raffle. . . .23rd
Annual Juried Craft Show, July 28, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
Handcrafted  show  with 70 sites. Breakfast  avail-
able, 8-11 a.m. Free admission.

It's a Great Time to be a Lion, Leo and Lioness!

We did it!
We have a new club in District 14-K. The Lehigh

Township Lioness Club decided to join the Lions. At the
end of June, the members of the Lehigh Township
Lioness Club voted to form the Lehigh Township
Lioness Lions Club. They have nineteen members
including a President, Secretary, Treasurer, and a
Membership Chairperson. Congratulations to all their
members and best of luck with their new club. District
14-K is their club sponsor. Special thanks to DGE
Karlene for all her efforts to help make this happen.

District 14-K 2nd VDG for 2018-2019 Needed
On June 20th, a Special Meeting was held that

included the Past District Governors and the Executive
Committee to consider a candidate for 1st VDG. I sub-
mitted my letter of intent to become the 1st VDG for
2018-2019. I decided to go through the chairs again so
we do not lose our District. The Emmaus Lions Club
submitted a Resolution of support for me for the candi-
dacy of 1st VDG of District 14-K. Having read the
Resolution and Letter of Intent to the attendees - a vote
was taken and approved. All necessary paperwork will
be forwarded to LCI for final approval.

LCI Convention - Las Vegas
Our incoming District Governor, Karlene Laub,

will begin her journey this week in Las Vegas. LCI pro-
vides many hours of training for all the newly elected
district governors in the days leading up to their instal-
lation. Imagine 750 newly elected governors nervously
waiting for their final exit interview with a Past
International Director before heading home to rally
their district members for another great year in Lionism.

Everyone in District 14-K wishes only the best for
our governor as she shares her visions and goals for
each and every member. District Governor Karlene's
motto “Lions - The Heart Beat of the Community”
defines who we are and what we do. We Serve!

It is my honor to help and support our new gover-
nor and to keep our district strong.

IPDG Don Kaufman



Cabinet
Meeting

Continued from Page 1

of $1, 653,099.  Twelve of
the 18 districts made
grant requests. District
14-K's Hellertown Lions
received $5,842 to replace
a pavilion roof. In all, the
total disbursed was
$65,607.35.

PA LIONS SIGHT
CONSERVATION and
Eye Research Foundation
report by PDG Glen
Santee showed that three
clubs in District 14-K had
contributed $739, total-
ing $2,572.48 from 79
clubs in eight districts.
No grant money was dis-
tributed this past year.

C H A R I T A B L E
ENTERPRISES, INC. will
have their next meeting
on Monday, July 16 at 7
p.m. in Christ UCC
Church, on Airport Rd.
All District 14-K  Lions in
good standing are mem-
bers.  Your input will be
appreciated. Dates after
that are September 17,
November 19, January
21, March 18 and reor-
ganization in May with a
time to be determined. . .
.Lion David Fatzinger
reported on lottery calen-
dar sales by Charitable
Enterprises. Full year
from July 1, 2017 to June
30, 2018 were 279; half
year from January 1, 2018
to June 30, 2018, 74, for a
total of 353 out of 1,000 or
35%.   There were 103
winners (92 full year and
11 half year) totaling
$4,360. . . . Calendar

cards for 2018-2019 have
been distributed to Lions
and Lioness secretaries
via mail or hand-deliv-
ered. Renewal letters
were sent to all current
calendar patrons - to date
243 new (20) cards have
been sold. This is an
encouraging start, but
many previous card
holders have not
responded yet. The new
year began on Friday,
July 1.

ON  THE ANNUAL
CONVENTION, PDG
Tom Dieter gave this
report: 271 attended, 48
of them Leos; banquet
attendance, 101; necrolo-
gy breakfast attendance,
138;  venders, 18; semi-
nars, 7; Lions helping
with glasses, 4; number
of glasses received,
29,527; hearing aids, 48;
largest number of eye-
glasses received, 5,393
from Emmaus Lions;
largest number of glasses
from Lionesses,
Northampton Area
Lionesses, 455; largest
number of hearing aids
received, 29 from

Plainfield Township
Lions.

A total of 27 District
Committee reports were
given at the Cabinet
Meeting.  In addition to
those noted above, they
included: Beacon Lodge,
Bowl-A-Thon, Care &
Share, Diabetes
A w a r e n e s s ,
Environmental, Fund
Raising, 14-Klowns,
L.C.I.F., Leader Dog,
Northeast PA Lions
Service Foundation, Pin
Traders, Policy By-Laws
& Constitution, Program
Coordinator & Protocol,
Public Relations, Rally,
Tattle Tailer,  USA -
Canada Leadership
Forum, Web Site, White
Cane, Youth Seminars,
and Center for Vision
Loss.

To learn more by
attending Cabinet meet-
ings, the next one will be
in August 2018, when
Lion Karlene Laub is
District Governor and
DG Don Kaufman
returns as 1st Vice
District Governor.

Continued on Page 4
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LIONS CLUBS

ACTIVITIES
(EDITOR'S NOTE: Items are selected from monthly M&A reports, a
month prior to publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the Editor.

REMINDER: Pictures of club activities are wanted for Tattle Tailer.

REGION I
ALBURTIS - Two members participated in the District Bowl-a-Thon and raised
$145. . . . .Club hosted food stand at May Days in Alburtis, and sold pork and
ham bar-b-q sandwiches for a profit of $51.60. . . .Monthly sale of ham and
cheese sandwiches netted $129.   

ALTON PARK - No May report.  

EMMAUS LIONESS LIONS -  Six members bowled in the District Bowl-A-
Thon at Jordan Lanes. . . .Year-end contributions were as follows:  Emmaus
Public Library, $430; Hospital Wagon,$800 and transporting children in hospi-
tal. $200; Live/Learn, Play Place sensory drawings, $350 and $500; Grab & Go
Bags/Baskets for Lincoln Elementary, $350; Jen's House, $500; Mary's
Shelter, diapers and wipes, $250; Red Jacket Diabetes Camp for Children,
$350; Street Medicine, $500.

EMMAUS - No May report.   

KUHNSVILLE AREA -  Held a Lions club family chicken bake at St. John's
U.C.C. in Fogelsville.. 

LEHIGH TOWNSHIP - .Donated $1,000 to Lehigh Twsp. Fire Co. . . .Had three
donors for the Miller-Keystone Blood Bank. . . Worked at the Truck Drags and
Tractor Pulls at Lorah's Farm.. .   .Bryfogle Fund gave $250 to each of he 321
students who applied. . . . Dream Come True Car Show will be on first Sunday
in October.

LEHIGH VALLEY SATURDAY A.M. -   Spring White Cane collection held at
Redner's Airport raised $400, and we handed out information from Center for
Vision Loss. . . .Ninth annual fishing event for blind and visually impaired chil-
dren and families held at Moyer's Lake in Coopersburg on May  20.

LOWER LEHIGH - Collections of eyeglasses, aluminum cans, and food for
Zionsville Food Bank continue. . . . Bingo at Cedarbrook held on May 2 . . .
.50/50 Drawing netted $698 for White Cane, and profit from cancelled flea mar-
ket brought in another $370. . . .Charter Night planned for June 1 at Macungie
Institute. . . .Chicken Bar-B-Q on June 16. . . .IronPigs concession volunteer-
ing continues . . . .Club will donate a tree in East Texas Park in memory of Lion
Richard Danner, with cost shared by East Texas Fire Dept. and Lower
Macungie Township.   

MOUNTAINVILLE -  Centennial Celebration district project.  Donated two park
benches. . . .Collected 945 pairs of used eyeglasses and 2,474 hearing aid
batteries. . .Sponsoring camper for Beacon Lodge camp. . . .Parking cars at
Dorney Park on the 4th of July

ONTELAUNEE - No May report

SLATEDALE-EMERALD AREA - No  May report

SLATINGTON - A member received the Silver Centennial Membership Award
for sponsoring two new members. . ..Making car show visitations to show our
1966 Mustang Raffle Car and sell tickets. 

UPPER LEHIGH -  Club  will run a chicken barbecue on June 2, help at the
23rd annual Schnecksville Fair on June 19, and have the 28th Roar with the
Lions Craft Show and Festival on  July 27 and 28 at Neffs Grove. . .  Donated
$4,000 Parkland  scholarships to three Parkland and one LCTI graduating sen-
iors.

REGION II
ALLENTOWN CENTER CITY CENTENNIAL - No May report.

BATH -  Club  will have  Bingo at Northampton Community Days on July 12 to
14. . . . Three new members were inducted and welcomed - Mayor Fiorella
Mirabito, Viola Wesner, and Phyliss Andrews.. . .Club will have a wheel of
chance at Bath Community Days on July 26 to 28.

CATASAUQUA AREA -  Split cost of pair of hearing aids with Whitehall Lions
Club.   

COOPERSBURG - No May report

COPLAY - No May report. `

HANOVER TOWNSHIP - No May report

HELLERTOWN - No May report.   

SAUCON VALLEY - No May report

UPPER SAUCON - Flea Market and Craft Show planned for Saturday June 9
at Living Memorial Park, 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

WHITEHALL -   Purchased a pair of hearing aids for a needy woman who lives
in Catasauqua, splitting the cost with Catasauqua Lions. . . .Club purchased
and donated all plaques, awards and trophies presented to high school ath-
letes in all sports at awards banquet on May 31.

REGION III
BANGOR - Sent a youth to Youth Leadership Seminar at Camp Victory.    

BETHLEHEM TOWNSHIP -  Club  purchased a bench for the Bethlehem
Township Community Center. . ..Awarded $500 scholarship awards to two
local high school students.  

EASTON - We picked up food donated by Wegman's, Wawa, and Weis
Markets  and delivered it to food bank at ProJect of Easton five times . . .We
paid for an eye exam and glasses, plus a glaucoma test for an Easton resident.
. . .Drove a sight-impaired woman from Easton area to a meeting in Allentown
and back home..  . . 

HECKTOWN-LOWER NAZARETH - No May report

MOORE TOWNSHIP - Have recycling bin at municipal building . . .No May
report

NAZARETH - No May report

PALMER TOWNSHIP - Displayed  many events for local organizations on
Lions electronic sign.

PLAINFIELD TOWNSHIP - Continuing sales of American-made brooms and
RADA cutlery. . . . Two Leos were guests at a meeting. One went to the
Leadership Seminar at Camp Victory and he told us about it.  

RICHMOND - Two Lions volunteer at Portland and Upper Mount Bethel food
pantry, giving 20 hours of their time. . . Construct and distribute bird houses . .
. .Club members put in 53 hours of work at Jacktown Outback on May 19 and
20. . . .At our Charter Night 12 Lions were awarded one-year perfect atten-
dance, one member, 15 years. And certificates of thanks were awarded to sev-
eral members for participating in the Bluebird Project.

TATAMY- STOCKERTOWN -  No May report.

WILSON BOROUGH - Purchased and installed handicapped-accessible ramp
for local resident.

LIONESS CLUBS ACTIVITIES

REMINDER: Pictures of club activities are wanted for Tattle Tailer.

(EDITOR'S NOTE: Items are selected from monthly M&A reports, a month prior
to publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the Editor. Mail to: Tattle
Tailer Editor, 2556 Wood's Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014 or E-Mail: tattletail-
er14k@rcn.com. We'll publish as much as space allows.) 

REMINDER: Pictures of club activities are wanted for Tattle Tailer.

FORKS TOWNSHIP – No May report.

LEHIGH TOWNSHIP –  Mother - Daughter dinner held on May 3 when we
honored a student from Northampton High School and gave her a check to
help with college expenses.  

MOORE TOWNSHIP – .Will be sending two people to Lions Beacon Lodge
this summer. . . .Sent $500 to Guide Dog, $300 to Special Olympics summer
games, and $93.60 to the district from members who bowled in the District
Bowl-A-Thon. . . .Purchased a Charitable Enterprises lottery calendar.

NORTHAMPTON AREA –  We presented two scholarships at Northampton
Area High School graduation. . .  . We will be meeting with District Governor-
Elect Karlene Laub to discuss starting a “Branch Club”. Presently have nine
members. 

International Director Bob Miller of District 14-U (left) and IPDG Don Kaufman (right) presented the
Leadership Award to Lion Nancy Keller. 



The weather was per-
fect and the turnout was
large on Thursday
evening, June 14, Flag
Day, for the Hellertown
Lions' annual picnic at
Albert J. Fritchman
Reservoir Park in Lower
Saucon Township. The
club's “Lion of the Year”
was recognized, new offi-
cers and board members
were installed, and a new
roof on the park's pavilion
was dedicated.

Although the park is
owned by the Hellertown

Borough Authority, the
pavilion was built by the
Hellertown Lions.

District Governor-elect
Karlene Laub explained at
the dedication ceremony
that at a function held at
the park last year, club
members noticed that the
pavilion roof was in disre-
pair.

The Borough Author-
ity did not have the funds
to replace it, so Lion
Debbie Heidecker-Repash
chaired a fundraising

effort that ultimately
raised half  [$5,447.50] of
the nearly $11,000 that
was needed to replace it.
Matching funds  were pro-
vided by the Lions of
Pennsylvania Foundation. 

“I commend you for
all you've done,” Laub
told members of the club,
who later presented repre-
sentatives from the
Borough Authority with a
ceremonial check and
committed to continue to
help maintain the park,
which is enjoyed by peo-
ple from throughout the
area.

Another highlight of
the evening was the pres-
entation of the Lion of the
Year award to President-
elect Jesse Repash, who
has been active in many of
the group's altruistic
endeavors, from their alu-
minum-recycling program
to their popular hot dog
wagon.

“I've been involved
with the Lions for a long
time, most of my life,”
Repash said, noting that
he is following in the foot-
steps of his father, a for-
mer Lion. “I really appre-
ciate this.”  Outgoing
president Bruce Browne
said of Repash, of Lower
Saucon Township, “He
has truly achieved the
Lions motto of 'We
Serve'.”

Many other apprecia-

tion awards were present-
ed to club members for
their dedication to serving
the organization, which in
turn benefits the commu-
nity. A special award was
also presented to Lion
Cathy Leibensperger for
her outstanding leader-
ship and dedicated service
as secretary to the organi-
zation over the last four
years. Repash and the
other new club officers
will assume their duties
July 1.

Cabinet
Meeting
Continued from Page 3

Reports on their mem-
ber numbers and upcom-
ing zone meetings were
given also by Zone
Chairpersons Lions

Joseph Sizer, Wendy
Naugle, Daniel Lom-
bardo, Karlene Laub,
Mary Neher and Kathy
Fenstermacher, Paul
Stoudt, and Kathy
Duelley.

Awards
Finally, several awards

were presented. Certi-
ficates of Appreciation
went to Lion Joe Sizer,
PDG Tom Dieter, and Lion
David Daniel. The
Leadership Award went to
Lion Nancy Keller and
was presented by District
Governor Kaufman and
Past International Director
Bob Miller of District 14-U.

Hellertown Lions Name Lion
Of Year, Dedicate Pavilion Roof

TATTLE TAILER
BOOSTERS

Lions Club of Bath
Tatamy-Stockertown Lions Club                       

Plainfield Twsp. Lions Club
Saucon Valley Lions Club
Mountainville Lions Club

Moore Township Lioness Club
Emmaus Lions Club

INDIVIDUALS

Lion Joseph J. Chunko, PDG
Lion Helen L. Chunko
Lion Silas J. Rodenbach
Norma I. Rodenbach
Emily A. Danner, 14Klowns
Lion Richard E. Danner
Lion Bill Halbfoerster, PDG
Lion Glen E. Santee, PDG
Lion Joanne A. Santee
Lion Doug Yingling
Lion Fred C. Folland, PDG
Lion Diane E. Folland
Lion Marvin W. Schoch
Lioness Lion Gloria F. Schoch
Lion Don Kaufman, Dist. Gov.
Cindy Kaufman
Lion Gail Pfeiffer
Lion Diane Bowman
Lion  Doris Faulds

Lion Keith J. Lieberman
Lion Ken Lieberman
Lion Noreen Overpeck
Lion Vivian Smith
Lion  Dave Fatzinger
Lion Cheryl Fatzinger
Lion  Frieda Soska
Joe Soska, Sr.
Lion Mary Neher
Lion Kathy Fenstermacher
Lion Katrina Fenstermacher
Lion Rachel Fenstermacher
Lion Tom Dieter, PDG
Lion/Lioness Kathy Dieter
Lion Paul Stoudt
Mim Stoudt
Lion Willard W. Kulp, PDG
Lion Marty Lower

Be A Tattle Tailer Booster 
for the 2018-19 Lions Year

Donations:  $5.00 per Individual –– 
$25.00  or  More Per Club for Lions Year

Print INDIVIDUAL NAMES or CLUBS as you wish them to
appear in the TATTLE TAILER and send the appropriate
amount to the address below. Your continued contributions
help make this publication possible. Businesses cannot be
included on the boosters list, but must be inserted as dis-
play advertising. NEW LIONS YEAR LISTING OF NAMES
BEGINS WITH NEXT MONTHS ISSUE. SUBMIT YOURS
TODAY!

Make Checks Payable to: 

LIONS DISTRICT 14-K

Send to:  PDG Wm. J. Halbfoerster, Jr.,

2556 Wood’s Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014

CLUBS

A commemorative check for $10,895 was presented by Hellertown Lions Club President Bruce Browne to
Hellertown Borough Authority board vice chairman Joe Delfoe (left), HBA administrator Glenn Higbie (sec-
ond from right) and HBA board assistant secretary Mike McKenna (right) to pay for the replacement of the
park pavilion’s roof; a job that was recently completed by Julius Laslo Roofing. Although the pavilion was built
by the Hellertown Lions, the Lower Saucon park in which it is located is owned by the Hellertown Borough
Authority, which did not have the funds needed to replace the aged roof.

Hellertown Lions President-elect Jesse Repash with his Lion of the
Year award.

PIN TRADER
BOB KUCSAN

Pins & Banners

Call 610-759-5879

wants
your
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